
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (May 14, 2020) - Port Authority of Allegheny County’s Board will 

once again hold its committee and full Board meetings virtually this month as a result of the 

ongoing global COVID-19 pandemic.  

The Board’s Planning and Stakeholder Relations Committee meeting will begin at 8:30 a.m. on 

Thursday, May 21, and will be followed immediately by the Finance Committee, Performance 

Oversight Committee and Technology Committee meetings.  

The full Board meeting will begin at 9:30 a.m. on Friday, May 29.  

Those who want to virtually attend the committee meetings or full Board meeting can request 

to receive a meeting invitation up to one hour before the scheduled start time by registering at 

www.portauthority.org/board or by calling Port Authority Customer Service at 412-442-2000 to 

receive a call-in telephone number and access code. 

Public comments will not be taken at the Board committee meetings. However, those who 

want to address the Board at its full meeting on May 29 must both register to attend the 

meeting and separately register to address the Board at least five days prior to the meeting. 

Please visit www.portauthority.org/Board to register to address the board.  

All attendees are asked to keep their microphones muted throughout the duration of both 

meetings. Those registered to address the Board on May 29 will be unmuted at the appropriate 

time. 
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